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Ontario-Montclair School District (OMSD) students will have their artwork on 

display at the Chino Basin Water Conservation District’s (CBWCD) Annual Open 

House and Student Showcase on Tuesday, March 12 from 5-7 pm. The event is 

free to the public and will include kid-friendly activities, free giveaways, a tour of 

the garden, meeting Sam the Tortoise, and voting for Visual Art Poster Contest. 

 

Location:   Chino Basin Water Conservation District:  
4594 San Bernardino Street 
Montclair, CA  91763 

 

Under the theme, "Protect and Conserve the Chino Groundwater Basin”, OMSD 

submitted 964 student entries. 

 

The community can see the finalists' posters on display and participate in 

selecting the winners in person at the event or online. Student winners will 

receive $100 and their teachers will be awarded $250 worth of educational 

supplies for the classroom.  

 

“OMSD is proud to partner with the Chino Basin Water Conservation District.  It 

will be exciting to see all of the creative and wonderful student artwork on 

display.  On behalf of the Board of Trustees, I thank CBWCD for their generosity 

and continued partnership with OMSD," stated Board President Elvia M. Rivas. 
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